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Young people from the Khamida Olimjon mahalla visited the
TIIAME
On the basis of the approved plan - a road map for work with the mahalla to identify young people
interested in sports, and involving them in sports clubs of the Institute - young people mahalla "Khamida
Olimjon" visited the sports hall of the Institute.

The event was attended by vice-rector for international relations A. Salohiddinov, head of correspondence
department B. Erkinov, head of the department of electrical engineering and mechatronics R. Baratov, the
faculty, as well as deputy chairman of the mahalla M. Shirmukhammedova. At the event, makhalla youth
took part in competitions in checkers, chess and mini-football.
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